
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 19TH APRIL 2024 

 

 PANATHLON FINALS  

 

We are thrilled to let you all know that our seven children 

from Year 6 came joint first place at the North-West 

Panathlon Regional Finals.  We were officially given second 

place after points were taken into account from the 

individual events. You may recall that they had the 

opportunity to compete following their success at the 

Lancashire Panathlon finals a few weeks ago.  They travelled 

to Bolton yesterday and competed at the Bolton Arena.  We 

are extremely proud of their success- it is an amazing 

achievement to compete at this level. 

 

TAG RUGBY 

 

Well done to our TAG rugby team who played a number of 

matches at Fylde Rugby Club on Wednesday. Mr Ashworth 

and Mrs Hainey said our children represented us wonderfully 

and we came third.  Well done to all those children who 

took part! 
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THE DAY THAT DERMOT CAME! 
 

 
We were absolutely thrilled to welcome Dermot O'Leary to Stanley to visit our Junior children on 

Wednesday.  He was promoting his new children's book 'Wings of Glory'.   

 

He fully entertained our junior children sharing his passion for writing and excerpts from his book.  The 

children enjoyed a drawing session with him and he also answered lots of questions about the book, 

his favourite football team and whether he liked pineapple on his pizza.  

 

 It is a day our staff will certainly never forget and we would like to pass our thanks to Book, Bean and 

Ice Cream who kindly brought Dermot to Stanley and organised his visit.   

 

We are very grateful and Stanley have even appeared on his Instagram Reel this week!!! 
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REMINDERS 

- Please can we remind parents NOT to send ANY TYPE OF NUTS/FOOD 

INCLUDING NUTS into school. 

- Due to the children having no access to water fountains, please make sure 

your child brings a drink of water to school – NO FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please can we remind 

parents NOT TO SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child has had a case of sickness or diarrhoea, our 

policy is to stay off for 48 hours since the last episode. 

- To report an absence – please call 01253 761022 and select ‘Option 1’. Please 

also let us know in advance of any appointments/reasons for collecting your 

child early. 

- If your child requires medicine to be given in school please email us with the 

following details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED FROM THE OFFICE BY AN 

ADULT. 

 

SWING INTO SPRING LUNCH 

 

 

16TH May 2024. Please book by Thursday 9th May via ParentPay. 

 
 

 

 



 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 


